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Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

1980 

This is a further partial response to your letter dated May 21, 1977 
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act for records concerning the 
assassination of President John F. Kennedy. 

The attached documents which were found in our file numbered 129-11, 
sections 37-38 and enclosures two through nine are being made available 
to you in full or in part. A copy of the schedule of documents which 
covers sections 37-38 and enclosures two through nine is also enclosed. 
Additional documents were also located in our file numbered 129-11. 
These documents are listed on pages 73C - 73E of the attached schedule. 
The review of items 1400, 1413-1415, and 1456-1459 has been completed. 
These documents are included in the attached package except for a two 
page attachment to item 1414. The Freedom of Information Act exemptions 
which apply to the documents released in part are 5 U.S.C. 552(b): 

(2) Related solely to the Internal Personnel Rules and practices 
of an agency; 

(6) [Documents the disclosure of which would constitute a 
clearly unwarranted invasion of the privacy of a third 
party]; 

(7) Investigatory records compiled for law enforcement the disclosure 
of which would: 

(C) Constitute an unwarranted invasion of the privacy of a 
third party; or 

(D) Reveal the identity of confidential sources, or 
information furnished solely by confidential sources. 

The attachment to item 1414 is a two page draft of a letter from the 
Deputy Assistant Attorney General to the Staff Director of the Senate Select 
Committee to study governmental operations with respect to intelligence 
activities. Access to the document is denied to you pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 
552(b)(5) [Inter-agency correspondence which reflects the deliberative 
processes of the Department]. 



''. 

Sincerel 

E. ROSS BUCKLEY, Chief 
Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Unit 

Criminal Division 
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We are presently reviewing another series of sections of file 129-11. The review of these sections will be campleted as soon as possible. 

Pursuant to Department regulations, you have a right to appeal the partial denial of your request. This appeal must be made within thirty days in writing and addressed to the Associate Attorney General (Attention: Office of Information and Privacy Act Appeals) Department of Justice, Washington, D.C. 20530. The envelope and letter should be clearly marked, "Information Appeal". If on appeal your request is denied, judicial review will thereafter be available to you in the district in which you reside or have your principal place of business or the district in which the records denied to you are situated or the District of Columbia. 


